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Special Meeting 

June 15, 2004 8:00 PM 
Robert D. Wilson Community Center 

 
A Special Meeting was held at the Community Center to discuss the future of HBP.  
There has been some dissention in the organization and Board members are 
pondering existence.   There were 12 general HBP members in attendance and the 
Meeting was tape-recorded.  In addition to the general membership, Resident 
Roberta McEntee was in attendance and the following Board Members.  
 
P = present A = absent 
L. Bodnar-Nolan     A L. Kochanik A R. O’Neil P E. Sousa      P 
C. Cefalo-Braswell  P J. Koenig P A.  Parmelee P J. Urbanski   A 
J. Cosgrove      A M. Kovic A F. Rosiak P John Nasti    P    
K. Lustig  A AJ Solomon A J. Wicklund  P  Bill Weber     P 
 
The Questions below were handed out on a sheet and no one completed answers. 

1. Please write your opinion on the Bid’s most important function should be? 
2. What specific future direction should the BID take? 
3. What can we do to improve our program? 
4. What Criticism do you have if any? 
5. Do you think the BID is good for Highlands? 
6. Do you believe the BID should continue? 

 
There were discussions of creating a new tangible project in an attempt to do 
something other than Marketing and Events. Discussions from people involved at 
the introduction of the ordinance 5 years ago were transpired.  Only 2 members 
present were negative towards the organizations. 
 
A copy of the Videotape will be forwarded to Mayor & Council and is available by 
written request to HBP Office.  
 
Reporter from the APP was asked to leave, as HBP General Members were 
uncomfortable to speak in her presence.   
 
Meeting Adjourned 9:45 PM 


